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Kathy Cooper

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 12:44 PM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; environmentalcommittee@pahou5e.net;

regcomments@pa.gov; Troutman, Nick; Glendon King; Franzese, Evan B.; Eyster, Emily;
I RRC

Cc: c-jflanaga@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCL Rule (#

7-569)

rCAUTION: “EXTERNAL SENDER This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click inks or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

fl pennsyLvaniar4 DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION

Re: eComment System

The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCI Rule (#7-569).

Commenter Information: RECEIVED
Amy Chin-Lai MAR 10 zoza
(amy@actlonnetwork.org)
713 Lamont St NW Independent Regulatory
Washington, PA 20010 US Review Commission

Comments entered:

PA PFAS PFAS,

test

Amy Chin-Lai
amy@actionnetwork.org
713 Lamont St NW
Washington, District of Columbia 20010

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jessica Shirley
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Jessica Shirley
Director, Office of Policy
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-8727
Fax: 717-783-8926
ecomment@pa.gov

2


